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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

SEAGULL INSURANCE LTD 

 

The public is hereby informed that payments to policyholders by the Liquidator of Seagull 

Insurance Ltd which was under Court Liquidation is now complete. 

 

The Liquidator, Mr Gerald Lincoln, issued several communiques in newspapers on 24 November 

2014 and 18 June 2016 inviting all policyholders to make their claims.  Several radio adverts 

followed and his office contacted policyholders over the phone based on information available 

on the records of Seagull Insurance Ltd. 

 

The Liquidator started receiving policyholders at his office as from 27 June 2016 and processed 

all claims received. 

 

The Financial Services Commission (“FSC”) was continuously monitoring the situation through 

a monthly reporting agreement. 

 

There are some policyholders and beneficiaries who have not contacted the liquidator. 

 

The FSC wishes to inform these policyholders and/or beneficiaries that they can still make a 

claim to the Curator of Vacant Estates in the form and manner that the Curator will decide. 

 

The contact details of the Curator of Vacant Estates are as follows: 

 

The Curator of Vacant Estates 

Renganaden Seeneevassen Building 

Port Louis 

Phone : 203-4740 

Fax : 212-6742 

Email : ago@govmu.org 

 

Financial Services Commission, Mauritius  
06 March 2017 
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